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Hybrid Rotary Meetings:

June 28: Changing of the Guard
July 5: No Rotary meeting
July 12: Jon Robinson, Tennessee Titans
July 19: Chancellor Diermeier, Vanderbilt
University
July 26: Dr. Adrienne Battle, MNPS
August 2: Coach Lea, Vanderbilt
University
August 9: Second Avenue Restoration

New Member Introductions:  Alice
Chapman/Wendy Burch

Invocation: Harry Allen
Speaker Introduction: 

The annual Changing of the Guard meeting celebrates the Rotary Club of
Nashville's collective impact and accomplishments throughout the past
year. President Richard Exton will ring the bell for the final time as he gives a
look back at one of the most unusual years in Nashville Rotary  history.
President Exton led the Club through virtual meetings, the transition to
hybrid meetings and continued service of the community.  Join us as we
celebrate his steady leadership and service this year. 

Richard Exton will pass the gavel to President-Elect Lauren Lane Payne. 
 Lauren Lane Payne will be the 107th President of the Rotary Club of
Nashville.  Ms. Payne is the Senior Vice President of Philanthropy at Habitat
for Humanity of Greater Nashville. Ms. Payne has led Club leaders through a
three-year strategy and innovation planning process.  She will share her
vision for the year ahead as she stands at the Rotary podium for the first
time as president.

Join us as we celebrate the past and future of the Rotary Club of Nashville.

Join from a PC, Mac, iPad, iPhone or
Android device:
Please click this URL to join:
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88592566236?
pwd=WFJRUjBKZk5hWm81Qzc5Tis0MjlYQ
T09
Meeting ID: 885 9256 6236
Password: 356900

Or join by phone:
   Dial(for higher quality, dial a number
based on your current location):
       US: +1 646 876 9923 or +1 301 715
8592 or +1 312 626 6799 or +1 346 248
7799 or +1 408 638 0968 or +1 669 900
6833 or +1 253 215 8782 

VIRTUAL MEETING LOG IN INFO:

MEETING ASSISTANTS THIS WEEK:

ROTATIONS

HYBRID ROTARY-JUNE 28, 2021: CHANGING OF

THE GUARD, CELEBRATING PRESIDENT RICHARD

EXTON AND PRESIDENT-ELECT LAUREN LANE

PAYNE

Happening at Rotary:

Weekly Update from the Rotary Club of Nashville

CLICK HERE TO ATTEND THIS MEETING IN-PERSON

(DEADLINE TO RSVP IS THURSDAY, JUNE 24  AT 9 A.M.

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88592566236?pwd=WFJRUjBKZk5hWm81Qzc5Tis0MjlYQT09
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0544a5ad2fa1f85-rotary15


J U N E  2 8 ,  2 0 2 1

N E W  M E M B E R  P R O P O S A L S

Beth Boord
Chief Development Officer, YWCA 

Sponsors: Beth Jones & 
Sharon Roberson

The following applicants have moved through the application process and been approved for consideration by the
general membership.  If no objections are filed in writing within 10 days, the applicants shall be declared elected to

membership.  Until notified by the Rotary Office, the applicants have not completed the membership process.

Mitch Edgeworth
President, HCA TriStar Division

Sponsors: Clark Spoden & Joanne Pulles

Diana Pelham
Senior Director of Leadership Giving, TPAC
Sponsors: Jim Schmitz & Adam Sansiveri 

Mitch Edgeworth spoke to Rotary on Monday as we welcomed Pat O'Brien to Rotary.

Alice Chapman introduced Wendy Burch on Monday.


